
 

3rd June 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

As you will probably now be aware, the Welsh Government has today signalled its intention to re-open 

schools from Monday 29th June. Whilst this will not be a return to school as we knew it - with considerably 

less students on site each day, we are excited about the opportunity to see our students again and have 

been planning for this eventuality over previous weeks.  

As you can imagine, there are a lot of practicalities to consider and detail of the Minister for Education's 

plan is as yet fully unknown, but please rest assured that we will communicate all relevant information to 

you as soon as we are able. Understandably some parents / carers, students and staff will have concerns 

over a physical return to the building from the end of June, and we will do our very best to dispel any 

anxiety as we translate national guidance into reality in a way which seeks to reassure everyone of our 

absolute commitment to maintaining the wellbeing of all members of the school family. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Paula Williams 

 

 

 

 


